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Cafeteria Plan Amendment May Be 
Required By April 1, 2009
The Children's Health Insurance Program Reauthorization Act of 
2009 creates a special enrollment right under health and cafeteria plans, 
effective April 1, 2009, for employees and dependent children in two 
circumstances: 

1. termination of coverage due to loss of eligibility under Medicaid or a 
state-sponsored Children's Health Insurance Program (CHIP); and 

2. eligibility for employment assistance under Medicaid or CHIP to help 
pay for coverage under the employer health plan (see our recent 
communication on this topic).

Unlike other special enrollment rights that provide an enrollment period of 30 
days, the CHIP changes require an enrollment period of 60 days. As a result, 
an amendment to your section 125 cafeteria and health plans may be required 
prior April 1, 2009.

If you would like us to review your cafeteria or health plan to see if a CHIP 
amendment is required or to draft a CHIP amendment, please contact a 
member of the Employee Benefits & Executive Compensation Group.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To ensure compliance with requirements 
imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. tax advice contained in this 
communication (or in any attachment or enclosure) is not intended or written 
to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under 
the Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to 
another party any transaction or matter addressed in this communication (or 
in any attachment or enclosure).
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Husch Blackwell Sanders LLP regularly publishes updates on industry trends and new developments 
in the law for our clients and friends. Please contact us if you would like to receive updates and 
newsletters, or request a printed copy.

Husch Blackwell Sanders encourages you to reprint this material. Please include the statement, 
"Reprinted with permission from Husch Blackwell Sanders, copyright 2010, 
www.huschblackwell.com." at the end of any reprints. Please also email info@huschblackwell.com to 
tell us of your reprint.

This information is intended only to provide general information in summary form on legal and 
business topics of the day. The contents hereof do not constitute legal advice and should not be relied 
on as such. Specific legal advice should be sought in particular matters.
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